
SOLICITATION POLICY 
 
It is against University policy for anyone to solicit, peddle, canvass, or otherwise engage in contacting 
faculty, staff, or students for any purpose not specifically approved in advance by University 
authorities. Campaigners, salespeople, and others desirous of solicitation activities should be 
reported immediately to the Office of Student Affairs. The sales of products and services by 
individuals, partnerships, corporations, or such other entities not associated with or related to the 
university is prohibited. In addition, sponsorship of sales of products and services by individuals, 
partnerships, corporations, or other such entities not associated with or related to the university is 
also prohibited. Requests for exceptions to this policy may be made in writing to the Vice President 
for Student Affairs. 
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